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ADVISORY:  
Rescheduled Date of State Board of Education’s April Meeting 

 

Trenton, NJ – Please be advised that the April 3, 2019, monthly public business meeting of the State 
Board of Education meeting has been changed to Wednesday, April 17, 2019. The meeting will begin at 9 
a.m. and adjourn immediately to executive session.  
 
The meeting will be held in the first-floor conference room at the New Jersey Department of Education, 
100 Riverview Plaza, Trenton. 
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